
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

Three members of the Friends of the Effigy Mounds (“FOTEM”) will be meeting on August 12, 2015 at 

11:00 a.m. at the Sweet Spot, 226 Whitewater St., Whitewater, Wisconsin.  The Friends of the Effigy 

Mounds is a volunteer Committee dedicated to the preservation and maintenance of the Mounds.  The 

Committee is not a formally city-appointed organization.   

The three members of FOTEM who will be meeting also serve as representatives to the Landmarks 

Commission, which is a Committee appointed by the Common Council.   This notice is being given to 

inform the public of the gathering of these three individuals.  There is no intent to conduct any 

Landmarks Commission business.   The purpose of the meeting is to discuss Friends of the Mounds 

information. 

 

Any questions may be referred to the City Clerk at (262) 473-0102. 

 

Michele R. Smith, City Clerk 

 


